
Minutes	of	the	Lauderdale	Isles	Civic	Improvement	Association	General	Meeting,	
August	17,	2017	
	
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	President	Dirk	Lowry	at	7:07pm	
	
1. Captain	Mike	Dodson	gave	the	FLPD	report	and	made	a	presentation	about	

firearms	lost	out	of	vehicles.	
2. President	Dirk	Lowry	made	an	opening	statement.		
3. Vice	President	Geoff	Rames	made	an	opening	statement	
4. Portia	Goldwire	from	City	of	Fort	Lauderdale	Code	enforcement	presented	an	

update	about	vacation	rentals.			
5. Mark	Horowitz	presented	a	plan	for	the	New	River	Greenway	Bridge	and	

answered	questions.	
6. Charlotte	Rodstrom,	Candidate	for	Mayor,	presented	an	update	about	the	

proposed	assessment	for	dredging.	
7. Charlotte	Rodtrom	discussed	her	candidacy	for	Mayor.	
8. Walter	Duke	discussed	his	candidacy	for	City	of	Fort	Lauderdale	district	4.	
9. An	opportunity	drawing	for	a	gift	certificate	for	dues	paying	members	took	

place.	
10. Penny	Shea	made	a	motion	to	adjourn.		Dick	Cahoon	seconded	the	motion.		

The	motion	was	approved	unanimously.	
	

Respectfully	submitted,	
Dawn	Hanna,	Secretary,	LICIA	


